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“...meeting community needs...enhancing quality of life.”

Department of Public Works — Engineering Division

TO: Municipal Services Committee

FROM: Chad Weyenberg, Project Engineer

DATE: February 2, 2021

RE: Notification of Award of Contract for 2021-2025 Movable Bridge Inspections to

AECOM in an amount not to exceed $95,061.

The State of Wisconsin requires that the City inspect, record and report to the State on the condition
of its movable bridges every year. The Department of Public Works requested proposals from three
qualified Wisconsin consulting firms. The City received the following three qualified proposals
from AECOM Technical Services, Inc., EXP U.S Services, Inc., and Collins Engineers, Inc.:

AECOM $ 95,061
Collins $101,216
EXP $108,300

AECOM Technical Services, Inc. demonstrated the related experience and personnel necessary to
complete the required tasks. In addition, they also demonstrated a good project understanding and
approach. The AECOM staff were members of the team that designed the bridge rehabilitation
projects in 2008/09. They provided an excellent service and have a detailed understanding of the
City’s bridges.

Therefore, staff recommends award of the 2021-2025 Movable Bridge Inspection Services
Contract to AECOM Technical Services, Inc. in an amount not to exceed $95,061.



